
 

Village of Arlington Heights 
Building & Life Safety Department 

 
Interoffice Memorandum 

 

To: Sam Hubbard, Development Planner 

From: Jorge Torres, Director of Building & Life Safety 

Subject:  PC 23-005 (HANA Downzoning)  

Date: May 1, 2023 

General Comments: 
 

BLS does not have any objections to the request to change the zoning district to single-family. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1 







7 
 

Planning & Community 
Development Dept. Review  
May 15, 2023 

 
REVIEW ROUND 1 

Project: HANA Downzoning 

Case Number: PC 23-005 

General: 
 

7. The following approvals have been requested: 
a. Rezoning of 116 W. Fremont, 116, 200, 204, 206, and 208 W. St. James, and 407 N. Chestnut Avenue 

from the R-6, Multiple-Family Dwelling District to the R-3, One-Family Dwelling District. 
b. Variation to Chapter 28 of the Municipal Code, Section 5.1-6.1, to allow an area of R-6 zoning of 

approximately 15,150 square feet (0.35 acres) where Code requires the minimum size of R-6 zoning 
to be no less than one acre. 

c. Chapter 28, Section 6.12-1.3, to waive the requirement for a traffic and parking study. 
 

8. Please provide the $900 application fee. 
 

9. Please provide proof of ownership information which includes the current owners name (Rodolfo Gonzalez) for 
401-403 N. Chestnut Avenue. 

 
 
  

Prepared by: ____________________________ 
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